
POLICE BOARD 
CITY OF CHICAGO 

REPORT OF COMMUNITY INPUT RECEIVED 
AT THE PUBLIC MEETING ON JULY 20, 2023 

Date of Report: August 17, 2023 

Six members of the public spoke during the public comments portion of the meeting. See the 
transcript and the video recording of the meeting, posted on the Board’s website, for the 
complete remarks of each speaker. 

The Chicago Police Department responded to the remarks by Cecelia Butler (see next page). 

The remarks made by the other speakers did not require a response in addition to that provided at 
the meeting. 



Chicago Police Department’s Response to 

Community Input at the 20 July 2023    

Police Board Meeting 
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• In response to the inquiry made by Mrs. Butler 
regarding the change in location of her beat 
meeting (Beat 231), 002nd District CAPS 
personnel advised that Beats 231 and 233 
shared a beat meeting but in order to give each 
beat a separate voice and opportunity for 
community input, Beat 231 was moved to 55 E. 
Garfield.  This occurred in January 2023. 

 
 


